
From: Dodds, Jennifer
To: Jeffrey Howard Danko
Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR; Ziegelbauer, Heather/MKE; Joseph Janeczek; Ryan Suennen
Subject: Tyco Annual Report - Flooding
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 1:40:02 PM

Mr. Danko,
 
EPA and Wisconsin DNR have reviewed the Quarterly Progress Report (July through
September 2019) and have some concerns regarding the flooding at the JCI/Tyco Stanton St.
site.  The regulatory agencies request that all observations and impacts of increasing
groundwater elevations and flooding on site contamination and remedy components be
documented in the 2019 annual report through photographic, narrative and technical means.
 The documentation should include a discussion of the occurrence and risk of surface-
groundwater mixing and releases, erosion, maintenance issues, pending and completed
repairs, and any other observed or considered potential threats to the integrity and resiliency
of the corrective measures taken.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Dodds
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division
77 West Jackson Blvd, LR-16J
Chicago, IL 60604-3590
Tel: (312) 886-1484 
dodds.jennifer@epa.gov
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